

Eagle Adventist Christian School & Preschool Newsletter

Upcoming Events

April 26, 2019

Apr. 28	Pathfinder Fair & Adventurer Fun Day (at GSAA) Preschool field trip—Albertson's (leave 9:55am)	
Apr. 29 May 5	4-6pm, Family Movie Matinee	leave 9:55am)
May 9 May 13-17	Elementary Track & Field Day Upper Grade Study Tour All school Field Trip (Zoo Poise)	
May 15 May 22	All school Field Trip (Zoo Boise) Field Trip—Nursing Home	Remember
May 26 May 27	6:30pm, Preschool Graduation 8th Grade Graduation Memorial Day—CLOSED	Bake Sale every Friday!
May 28-31 June 3	Preschool/Childcare CLOSED Summer Camp begins	

Remember to shop online at hundreds of merchants to give the school a percentage! schoolstore.com

Look for Eagle Adventist Christian School.



Baby Chicks!



Hot Lunch

Tuesday—Pizza

Thursday—Mac & Cheese

Classroom News

Mrs. Davidson's Class

Spring is here, and the warmer weather is welcome. Our tadpole is growing legs, dandelions abound, and the trees are budding. This week we visited the Inursing home to sing to the residents, which is always fun, and Teacher Holly's class came along to help!

We are finishing our reading units about Yesterday - the focus books this month have all been about the past. To finish their unit, the 3rd and 4th grades made bread and butter from scratch (which they shared with the class), and 2nd grade created airplanes from pasta. While we are finishing our reading units, this week was the beginning of a new Bible unit about Jesus choosing his disciples. We learned that he selected his disciples differently than other rabbis of the day, looking at their willingness to follow rather than their level of knowledge. We also know that he calls each of us to "Come and follow me" so that we can be his disciples, too.

Teacher Martha's Class

This week we finished our "moving On' unit. This unit explored the old days during the Oregon trail, the building of the train track across America, how Arbor day started and pioneers. The kids have had fun learning about the past. We watched a few videos that helped us understand what some things were, IE, telegraph, wagon, steam engine.

We have been working on letters and numbers and the proper way to write them. The kids can use them and know what they are for, but writing them is their struggle. We will get there.

We are starting to practice songs for graduation! I cannot believe it is almost here. Such a happy sad time for me. so hard to see them leave, but they have grown so much over the year. As we wind down the year, we are winding down on naps, preparing them for 1st grade and kindergarten. We will be taking sporadic naps as we need them, but will be focusing more on reading and writing reading and writing.

Next week Cecilia will be here for the last part of the week for me. I will be in CA, but she is looking forward to playing games with the kiddos and I think they will be cooking one day too! Thanks for helping me out Cecilia! Monday there is a field trip to Alberston's. We will be doing their healthy eaters program. Always a fun trip to go on.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Teacher Holly's Class

One of my spring tasks is to re-evaluate my students. In doing so, I am always amazed by the growth that takes place between winter and spring. So exciting to see them blossom. I especially love the look on their faces when a concept starts to make sense.

Mathias brought us taffy from the store. (Coast). We used this for our math as we sorted and graphed them. And of course, tasted them as well as observing the color of our tongue afterwards.

Cecilia and the children practiced teamwork, discussing how much easier things go when we work together instead of arguing.

Wednesday we joined the big kids on a trip to a nursing home where we sang and then visited with the residents. The residents enjoy having the kids. Some even sing along.